Friday 29th March to Sunday 31st March

Easter rally to Eastbourne, Royal Sovereign race, and social event

Tides (Newhaven times)
Friday 29th March HW 1311; Saturday 30th March HW 1349; Sunday 31st March HW 1512 

Friday 29th March: Sail to Sovereign Harbour, Eastbourne 
Depart Newhaven 0930.
Saturday 30th March: Race to Royal Sovereign Buoy and back
Take the 1030 lock for an 1100 start.

VHF communication will be via channel 73 (unless otherwise specified on the day because of contention). One boat will be designated to start the race and will relay the start sequence on VHF channel 73.

The start line will be ¼ mile due E of the Red and White Safe Water Mark close to the Sovereign Harbour Marina entrance  (50o 47.40’ N; 00o 20.71’ E). 

The race will be to the Royal Sovereign Buoy: Flashing QR Red Can: 50o 44.23’ N;  00o 25.84’ E leaving the buoy to starboard and then back to the start line.

Please note your finishing time and record it on the designated WhatsApp group.

The precise course might be changed on the day according to the wind direction and weather conditions.
Saturday 30th March: Social event
Dinner at Pablo's Restaurant in the marina at 1930 unless advised otherwise. Members who are not on the rally are welcome to join us for dinner, but please let Penny know (see below).
Sunday 31st March: Return to Newhaven
We will take the 1300 lock to return to Newhaven.

Joining the event
Please advise the Sailing Secretary, Penny Springall (p.springall@btinternet.com) if you intend to join the event.  You must also complete a racing form, which Penny will send to you if you wish to join the race. Penny will book the restaurant and the marina if you notify details.
Further information
In advance, please ask questions of the Sailing Secretary.

On the day, questions about whether the race is going ahead should go to the Sailing Secretary. Other questions should go to the designated start boat.
